
Official

From:
Sent: 13/May/2022 08:43 (BST)
To: planning@richmond.gov.uk
CC: stagbreweyredevelopment@richmondandwandsworth.gob.uk
Subject: objection

Dear Sirs,

I am a longstanding resident of Mortlake and East Sheen.

The proposed development at the Stag brewery site is wholly inappropriate to the area.

It is too big, cuts the river off from local residents, provides a secondary school when it’s a primary
school that is needed, and does not allow for increased transport or enough parking.

Regarding housing, as mentioned, the flats are too high and there is not enough affordable housing.

I do hope this application gets refused.

Regards

Eleanor Stanier

48 Coval Rd.

SW14 7RL


